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Beware of smoking at public places

Our correspondent
Monday, December 31, 2012 
From Print Edition
Islamabad: If you’re a smoker, then be extra cautious of smoking tobacco or other substances in Islamabad ‘s prohibited places from the New Year.

 

The reason is that the city administration, which was earlier lenient with the violators of Prohibition of Smoking and Protection of Non-Smokers Health Ordinance, will be cracking down on smoking at restricted places from tomorrow (Monday). The crackdown will be carried out in collaboration with Tobacco Control Cell.

 

As stated by an official of Tobacco Control Cell, the ordinance declares all government and private offices, educational institutions, health facilities, hotels, restaurants, bars, cafes, sports establishments, public transport vehicles, airports, domestic flights, railway stations and trains completely smoke-free with no one being allowed to smoke tobacco or other substances on these premises.

 

Also, the sale of tobacco products within 50 meters of schools, colleges and universities, and advertising of tobacco products against the prescribed rules are prohibited.

 

For its violators, the ordinance prescribes Rs1,000 fine each and in case of second offence, Rs1,000 fine, which may extend to Rs100,000, imprisonment up to three months or both.

 

Under the ordinance, the fine can be imposed by police officers of the rank of sub-inspector and above, members of parliament and provincial assemblies, all officers in BPS 20 and above, district, tehsil and union council nazims and their deputies, heads of educational institutions, managers of the establishments, hotels, restaurants and cafes, administrations of hospitals, members of airplane crew, public transport drivers and conductors, and guards of trains.

